
 
 

Stanford University Medical Center 

Family Abuse  
Prevention Council  

(FAPC) 
 
FAPC is an officially recognized council  
charged with improving the well-being  
of our patients and medical center  
personnel by addressing the issue of  
family abuse in all of its forms. 

 
 

Our group includes nursing, social work, employees, physicians, and 
administrators - from Stanford Hospital and Clinics, Lucile Packard 
Children’s Hospital, and the Stanford School of Medicine.  
 
Our goals are to: 
 

• standardize and monitor legally required abuse screening of our 
patients 

 
• improve student/personnel education and training in recognizing 

and responding to patients who have been abused 
 
• provide safety and referral information for patients 
 
• provide resources for employees and managers in supporting  

co-workers with home abuse difficulties 
 
• stimulate medical-related research on the problem of abuse 
 
• outreach to the medical and general community 

 
To join our council, or if you have questions or comments, contact 
domesticabuse@med.stanford.edu 

 
http://domesticabuse.stanford.edu 

http://elderabuse.stanford.edu 
http://childabuse.stanford.edu 

 
 


